

StPaul's CEPrimary School



Porritt Street Lancs BL9 6LJ

Phone: 0161 764 3788

E-Mail: stpaulsbury@bury.gov.uk Web: www.stpaulsbury.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Morris

Wednesday 2nd September 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

RETURN TO SCHOOL

It has been absolutely amazing to welcome back all our pupils today, old and new! At long last St Paul's is open to everyone!

We have worked really hard to make sure your children are safe in school. To help us keep everyone safe, please can I remind you of the following:

- Please do not come to school if your child or anyone in your family shows symptoms of COVID 19. If you are unsure of what to do ring school: 0161 764 3788.
- Please arrive at school at your child's designated time. If you have more than one child arrive at the earliest time. All your children will be able to go into school at the earliest time.
- Please pick your child up at the correct time. All children are to be picked up by an adult. Again if this is difficult please contact school.
- Children do not need masks or hand sanitizer. The government guidance states it is safe for primary children not to wear masks. Also we have lots of hand sanitizer to keep everyone safe.
- Remember, children only need their coat, a drink and a packed lunch. If they bring this from home packed lunches should be brought in a disposable bag, no lunch boxes.

Thank you for helping us with these precautions and new routines. All information about the re-opening of school can be found on our website.

It is great for us all to be back together.

Yours

Joanne Morris Head Teacher